## **Dear Parent/Guardian:**

All secondary students in KPRDSB will receive a grade update for each course they were registered in as of March 13, 2020. While this is not a formal report card, the update represents assessed evidence of learning from work completed prior to the school closure period (March 13). In determining this grade, teachers also considered evidence of learning provided during the distance-learning period (replacement/missed assignments or new tasks/assignments) that could be used to positively impact the March 13th grade.

Teachers will continue to engage students and assign tasks/assignments to students for the remainder of the semester and provide feedback to support learning. Continued student engagement is important in preparation for future courses and these additional assessments may be used by teachers to positively impact the March 13th grade and will be reflected on the final report card.

The Grade Update may be accessed in Edsby by following the instructions below:

